PRIMERE SKOOL GERT MARITZ

Om deur middel van ouer-en onderwyserbetrokkenheid optimale ontwikkeling van gelukkige leerders op alle terreine te verseker

GERT MARITZ PRIMARY SCHOOL

Our mission is to provide a happy, creative and stimulating schooling environment aimed at developing each child
to his or her fullest potential both academically, physically, mentally, emotionally and spiritually

30 September 2022
Dear Parents

Please take note of the following information for the Mini Comrades Fund Raiser taking place on the
14™ of October 2022.

In order for learners to participate they must have Medical Aid or School Insurance. A minimum
donation of R50.00 per learner is needed in order to take part. The money, accompanied by the form
must please be returned to the class teacher by 13 October 2022. All learners must come to school in
their P.E. clothes. School will close at 13:00 for all learners. Only parents may attend the day, and
learners of Gert Maritz may participate in the event.

What to bring:

- Water botile
- Sunscreen
- Sun hat
- Old clothes and takkies are compulsory
- Money for food stalls (optional)
- Lunch
- Towel
A change of clothes
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van Tonder
Principal

Permission 1o participate

|, parent of in Grade , hereby give

permission for my child to participate in the Mini Comrade Fund Raiser on the 14™ of October 2022.

My child has: School Insurance

Medical Aid

Parent signature: Date:
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